vandao@vnu.ac.vn, 14:32 1/7/98 +070, WORLDBANK CONFERENCE

To: vandao@vnu.ac.vn

From: Center for International Affairs

<cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject: WORLDBANK CONFERENCE

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

Dear Dr. Van Dao,

Thank you very much for your immediate response to the above invitation. We have forwarded your CV to Washington DC. I hope it will be after your March Conference so that you will be attend it. I will let you know more about it once we get a response from US.

Kindly extend my regards to Mme Quy and Dr. Tu.

Yours sincerely,
Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly
Director, Center for International Affairs

Printed for Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.s

01/1/2/